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Should Dogs Be Allowed in Public Parks?
One question that many towns and cities face is “Should dogs be allowed in public parks?” There are many good reasons why dogs should not be allowed in public parks, but there are several valid reasons why they should be allowed in public parks.
Dogs should not be allowed in public parks in order to protect the environment, other people, and the dogs. According to the Boulder County Nature Association, the presence of dogs in a park may scare away native wildlife. As a result, hikers will miss out on sightings of these various animals. Dogs in the park may spread parasites or disease to the wild animals that call the park home. This could cause a lot of damage to the native wildlife population. Even worse, dogs that run loose in the park could kill native wildlife, again damaging the area wildlife population. Having dogs running around the park could also cause damage to the native plants that are present in the park. According to a 2001 Gallup poll, 11% of American adults admit to being afraid of dogs. These people would not be able to enjoy the public area if dogs were around.
The park is not free of danger for the dogs either. They could be bitten or harmed by the native wildlife. They could suffer a snake bite, or get in a brawl with an angry raccoon. Also, dogs could pick up ticks or diseases while visiting the park.
On the other hand, walking in the park is good exercise for dogs and their owners. Dogs need a place to run in order to stay healthy. Many city homes do not have enough space for this. In addition, dogs learn to interact appropriately with people and other dogs by being around them. The park provides a good opportunity and environment for this type of training.
It is evident that park administrators have a tough decision on their hands when it comes to deciding whether dogs should be allowed in public parks.
